
John Burton Advocates for Youth is pleased to announce it will 
be hosting a Graduation Celebration for current and former foster 

youth graduates for the 2016-17 academic year. 

This event is intended to acknowledge and celebrate current and former foster 

youth who have earned an Associate’s degree, Bachelor’s degree, or have 

completed a certificate program. 

In addition to celebrating their success, we will be offering a buffet luncheon and 

ceremony were graduates will receive an award and a special gift from Senator 

John Burton in recognition of their incredible accomplishments.

Graduates are allowed to bring up to one guest to this event. After you have registered,  
your reservation will be confirmed and emailed to you. 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO 
SEEING YOU THERE!

A RSVP is required to attend this event. 
Please RSVP by April 28th, 2017. 

To register yourself or graduating students in your campus support program, 
please follow this LINK. For any questions, please call Jessica Petrass at 

213-368-6010 x178. Jessica can also be reached by email at: Jessica@jbaforyouth.org

Wednesday, May 17th, 2017 
12:00-3:00PM

Los Angeles Community College
Student Union, 3rd Floor Ë Multipurpose Room 
855 N Vermont Avenue Ë Los Angeles, CA 90029

https://goo.gl/forms/923LJEzoDk1YTcyv2

